Larkin, Elizabeth

From:	Rick Rick <mieko615@aol.com></mieko615@aol.com>
Sent:	Saturday, April 3, 2021 1:00 AM
To:	Jake Saltzman
Cc:	Larkin, Elizabeth

Subject:

Re: 16 Rivergate Woods

Dear Jake,

Following our telephone conversations this morning, thank you for the email sent to Elizabeth. Would you also prepare and submit to the committee meeting a plan of work in coming months for the preparation of research reports for the permit.

I am sure this will help elizabeth and committee members that we have been seriously preparing the required documents.

I am grateful you are representing me at the meeting as you have been involved in this project right from the beginning. I am really regretful that Joe is no longer available for the project.

As discussed, I will send authorization note to Zen for Mark in case he could speak in the meeting based on his friendship with us and his deep knowledge of the subject.

Please let me know whatever I can support from my end although it would be limited as I am in Japan. Lets speak again over the phone as often as possible as we did in the past.

Best regards,

Mieko Ikegame, Prof.

Sent from my iPad

On Apr 3, 2021, at 10:55 AM, Jake Saltzman < isalt.saltzman@gmail.com > wrote:

Hi Elizabeth,

I wanted to touch base before the meeting this upcoming Wednesday to address the current deadline and where we are in the process of completing the checklist for the application for significant activity. After the land survey was completed I reviewed the deadline with our specialists provided by the town and regrettably, we won't be able to complete the full list by the 7th.

We will continue to work diligently in order to fulfill the requirements and responsibly move forward. I hope to speak with you early next week.

Sincerely,

Jake Saltzman

Phone: (917)238-2440

Email: jsalt.saltzman@gmail.com